Preah Vihear Temple: DPM Hor Namhong To Attend ICJ’s Public Hearing

Cambodian Deputy Prime Minister and Foreign Minister H.E. Hor
Namhong will lead a delegation to attend the Public Hearing at
thell International Court of Justice (ICJ) on May 30-31 in The
Hague, The Netherlands.

The public hearing will focus on the conservation measures for the Preah Vihear Temple, said a
press release of the Cambodian Ministry of Foreign Affairs and International Cooperation dated
today.

Besides, at the invitation of H.E. Ms. Catherine Ashton, High Representative and Vice-President
of the European Commission, and H.E. Mr. Janos Martonyi, Minister of Foreign Affairs of the
Republic of Hungary, H.E. Hor Namhong will also lead a delegation to attend the 10th ASEM
Foreign Ministers’ Meeting to be held on June 6-7 in Budapest, the Republic of Hungary.

The Meeting will discuss a wide range of issues including Non-Traditional Security Challenges,
Recovering from the Global Economic and Financial Crisis, Overview of the ASEM Cooperation,
and other Regional and Global Issues.
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